
Join us for Safe Treat at the Burkhart Center! 

Monday, October 22nd, from 6:00—8:00 pm! 

Join us for games, candy, and other spooky surprises! 

Children may not be left unattended. An adult must attend with each child.  

 

This event is sponsored by: 

The Burkhart Center for Autism Education 

and Research 

and 

TTUHSC Student Academy of Audiology 

R.S.V.P. for free event parking to Dede Brocklehurst 

at dede.brocklehurst@ttu.edu or (806) 834 - 4751 


